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Contact
To request a speaker, please provide:

Name

Street Address

City, State, Zip Code

Organization Name

Telephone

E-Mail Address

Date and Time of Event

Place of Event

Type of Meeting and Audience Size

Amount of Time Allotted for the Presentation

This information should be sent to: 
external.affairs@jud.ct.gov

For additional information, or to schedule a 
speaker at your next event, please contact:

Judicial Branch
External Affairs Division 
231 Capitol Avenue 
Hartford, Connecticut 06106

E-mail address:
external.affairs@jud.ct.gov

Telephone: (860) 757-2270

Fax number: (860) 757-2215

Mission

The Connecticut Judicial Branch created the 
Speakers Bureau in 1996 to provide an opportunity 
for judges and other court officials to address 
community groups, civic organizations and 
schools about the state court system. This program 
and similar efforts are offered to the public to 
increase its awareness and understanding of 
the Connecticut court system. The Connecticut 
Judicial Branch is committed to developing and 
participating in public education programs such as 
the Speakers Bureau.

Overview

Employees are available to address a wide-range of 
topics, including, but not limited to:

• �How Can We Help You? Law Library Services,
Court Service Centers, Public Information Desks

• �Jury Service in Connecticut: What Every
Resident Should Know

• �What is child support and how does it work in
Connecticut?

• �Adult Probation: The key to your success

• �How to Access the Judicial Branch’s Americans
with Disabilities programs and services

• �Volunteer Attorney Programs and other legal
clinics and help

• �Information about the Foreclosure Mediation
Program

• �Programs offered by the Judicial Branch’s Family
Services Unit

• �How the Judicial Branch helps individuals with
Limited English Proficiency (LEP)

• �Legal Rights in Juvenile Detention

• �How Small Claims Court Works

• �What Happens when you go to Housing Court

• �Rights of Crime Victims in Connecticut

Request a speaker

All speaker services are voluntary and without 
charge.

Please note that Judicial Branch employees are 
prohibited from giving legal advice and from 
commenting on a pending case. If your event is 
a fundraiser, please contact the External Affairs 
Division, so that it can be determined whether the 
Judicial Branch employee may participate.

Check here if you would prefer the speaker 
to participate via a remote platform.

Connecticut Judicial Branch Speakers Bureau
Invite A Judicial Branch Employee to Speak At Your Next Meeting

www.jud.ct.gov

The Judicial Branch of the State of Connecticut complies with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). If you need a 
reasonable accommodation in accordance with the ADA, contact an ADA contact person listed at www.jud.ct.gov/ADA/.
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